
 

जल ही जीवन ह ै। इसे बचायें । Water is precious. Save it. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Date: 17-07-2024 

 

 

SUB: NOTICE FOR POSTPONEMENT OF INTERVIEW FOR 5TH ROUND OF 
ACCREDITATION OF GROUND WATER PROFESSIONALS 

 
 
 

In continuation to the Notice dated 12.07.2024, the interview for 5th round of accreditation 

scheduled on 18th July 2024, has been postponed due to unavoidable administrative reasons. The 

new dates will be announced shortly.  

 

This is issued with the approval of the competent authority. 

 

  
Regional Director 

                                                                                                                                                RGNGWTRI 
 


